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By email: grant.davis@wiltshire.gov.uk; marie.taylor@wiltshire.gov.uk 

Dear Colleagues 

Request to disapply the DSG conditions of grant for transfers of funding from the 

schools block 

Thank you for your disapplication request to move 0.8% from your schools block to your 

high needs block.  

The schools block movement request has been considered by the Secretary of State and 

based on the information provided this request has been approved. 

You have provided a good level of evidence to show where the funding pressures have 

come from and we can see that you are developing a strategy to manage your high needs 

budget.  

If you, or other interested parties in your area, require further information or clarification on 

the decision made, please contact LA.disapplications@education.gov.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Keith Howkins 

Head of the Funding Policy Implementation Unit 
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